
Newbridge Primary School 
Year 4 Daily Learning 

 
Friday 17th July:  Good morning Year 4. So here we are, the last day of the Summer Term and your last day in Year 4. It was 
a pleasure to teach you and get to know you. Thank you all for being amazing, we want you to have a brilliant summer and 
look forward to seeing you all in September. 
Take care, Mr H and Mr C 

 

Daily reading Today, please read for 30 minutes. If anyone at home has 
the opportunity to discuss this with you, please ask them 
to. 
Find somewhere relaxing and quiet and read one of your 
favourite stories.  

Daily times tables Please continue to learn your year group times tables: 6x, 7x and 9x 
 
Get someone to test you on a times tables. To make it more difficult, make them test you using flash 
cards. They could test you on all your times tables or decimal times tables e.g. 0.6 x 5 = 3 
 
Times tables website: https://www.timestables.co.uk/ 
 

Termly Spellings 
 
 

Please take time to learn spellings for future weeks and to re-visit past spellings. 
These can be found on the school website at https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/ and go to the 
tab Classes and click on your class. 
 
Using the words and writing them down are the best ways to learn them. 
Activities you could do are: 

 Find the meaning of the words 

 Put the words into sentences 

 If there is a pattern, how many words can you find with the same pattern? 

 Draw pictures of what the words mean with the word in the picture 

 Create a word search 

 Create a crossword 

 Test your parents! 
 

 Maths Board Games: 
You can learn so much maths, strategy and problem solving through board games. With it being the 
last day of term, why don’t you play some board games? You can play with a family member of with a 
friend online.  

 
 
  
 
 
 

 
You could create your own maths-based board game if you wanted to! 
 

 English Adventure Stories:  
Now your story is complete, it is time to publish. Use your 
best handwriting or if you can type it on the computer. 
Why not create a front cover for your story also you could 
illustrate your story as well. If you wanted to you could 
record yourself telling your story and share it with friends or a 
family member!  
 

https://www.timestables.co.uk/
https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/


Healthy Me DIY bracelets:  

Learn how to knot friendship bracelets for your friends maybe make 

them ready for September.  

How-to-make-friendship-bracelets 
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Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The activities below are supplementary and can be used to further extend learning opportunities whilst at home. 

Home Learning 
 

Please look at your Home Learning grid. 
Visit the school website at https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/ and go to the tab Classes and click 
on your class. 
 
Please plan and complete these activities throughout the duration of the school closure. 
 

National 
Curriculum 
Word Lists 

Look in your Reading Log and find all of the spellings for your year group. How many of these can you 
learn? Can you write a sentence using the words? 

Curriculum 
Overview 

Take time to look at the Curriculum Overview for your year group. This can be found on the school 
website at https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/ Go to the tab Key Information, go down the menu 
on the left hand side to Curriculum, go to Termly Overview and click on the one for your year group. 
 
Talk to a grown up at home and decide on an aspect you would like to find out more about. This 
means that when you come back to school, you will be able to share something new. 
 

Useful websites Please see the useful websites list. 
 

Well done for trying all of these areas of learning. Please can I ask that your parent sends a few lines in an email to let me   
know what you have completed today.  
 

4H: 4h@newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk  4C: 4c@newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk 
 
 
from Mr Hempleman and Mr Cumpson 
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